
Monday, November 18, 2024 Announcements 
 

 
  

 Good morning, everyone! Let’s take a moment to talk about kindness and awareness in our 
school community. First, I’d like to remind everyone that the elevator is available for 
students and staff who have difficulty using the stairs. Let’s make sure it’s used respectfully 
by those who truly need it. Also, please remember to keep our hallways clean. Throwing 
food on the ground creates a safety hazard for everyone, especially for those of us using 
wheelchairs or crutches. During breaks, let’s be mindful and give space to wheelchair users 
and those with mobility aids. Small acts of kindness, like moving aside, can make a big 
difference. Thank you for your understanding and support in making our school a more 
inclusive environment!  

 


